
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2023 10:47 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning notification for application reference: 23/02827/F 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Planning application reference: 23/02827/F 
 
Representations on the above application are attached. 
 
Regards 
 
20 Oxford Road Abingdon Oxon OX14 2DS 
 
 
On 31/10/2023, CDC Development Management <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote: 
> Please see the attached letter for details. Regards Development Management 
> Cherwell District Council Direct Dial 01295 227006 
> planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk Find us on Facebook 
> www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil Follow us on Twitter 
> @Cherwellcouncil 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/o8JcCwn4DI0rLDh948Ay?domain=cherwell.gov.uk
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